June 7, 1996

Mr. Sid Davis Brookings Institution 1775 Massachusetts Avenue Washington, DC

Dear Mr. Davis:

Thank you for providing us with the use of your audio cassette of "Dialogue on Dallas." I have made a copy of the tape that will be added to the JFK Collection at the National Archives. The Review Board appreciates your contacting us regarding the program in which you and your colleagues participated in December 1963. I believe that it will enrich the historical record of the assassination.

Please find enclosed your tape of "Dialogue in Dallas." Again, thank you for assisting us in our efforts.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk Associate Director

enclosure